
This is a very busy time of the year at TVPS.  Students are busy in their class-
rooms learning and creating.  In order to stay up to date with your child’s 
classroom expectations, make sure to check their weekly newsletters.  Each 
teacher will have instructions for the upcoming Valentine’s parties.   

We have had a fairly snowy winter.  It looks to continue over the next couple 
weeks.  As long as the weather is above 20 degrees, is not raining, and have an 
area cleared of snow, students will be going outside for recess.  They enjoy 
fresh air and being able to run and move.  Please make sure to dress your 
child for the weather.   

TVPS will continue discussing the 7 Habits of Happy Kids.  Habit 5 is Seek 
First to Understand, Then to Be Understood.  Please encourage your child to 
be a good listener.   We will be modeling and practicing how to wait, listen 
and understand how a friend may feel.  I encourage you to talk to your child 
about this concept and continue to practice at home!   

     Happy Valentine’s Day,  

     Mrs. Clements  

Principal Message 

Visit our district website at 
www.tvtrojans.org 
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The 2017-2018 Tusky Valley Primary/Intermediate Yearbook is currently 
on sale for $15.  If you are in need of an additional order form, please 

contact your school office.  We would like all orders in by March 1st.  You 
may order online at ybpay.lifetouch.com.                                             

Our yearbook ID code is 4996418. 

 If you have not done so, 
please make sure to pay your 
student’s school fees.   Fees 
are $50 per elementary child 

for the 2017-2018 school year.   

OFFICE NOTES 

Please mark your child’s hats, 
gloves, scarves and other winter 
articles with  their names.  This 
will help get them back to your 

child if they are misplaced.  We currently 
have many items in our lost and found.  
If your child is missing something, make 
sure to check out our lost and found box 
in the lobby! 

As we move into the middle of 
the year, I wanted to inform 
the preschool/  kindergarten                 
students and parents of a 

change in the school calendar.  Due to 
changes in the Kindergarten Registra-
tion and Screening process, preschool 
and kindergarten students will end their 
school year on May 24th (25th if the 
3rd calamity day is needed).  This 
means that both preschool and                       
kindergarten will finish prior to                            
Memorial Day weekend.  Thank you for 
your cooperation and flexibility.  Please 
mark your calendar accordingly.  
Again, this only effects PRESCHOOL 
and KINDERGARTEN students! 



Our next PTO meeting will be Feb 13th.  This will 
be held in the TVIS library.  We welcome anyone 
to attend the monthly meetings to share new ideas 
and  volunteer for future events!  

Thanks to the PTO, students will be receiving a 
snack for the Valentine’s Day classroom parties on 
February 14th.     

All TV Primary and Intermediate  students and 
their families are  invited to the PTO family movie 
night on Feb 23rd from 6:30-8:30pm.  The movie 
shown will be voted on by the students during the 
Valentine’s parties.  We hope to see all of you 
there.   

 

 

Please begin gathering the following items for                               
registration:   

Birth Certificate                                                                     
Social Security Card                                                               
Immunization Record                                                              
Proof of Residency  (utility bill or lease agreement)                                
Custody Papers (if applicable)                  

It is time to think KINDERGARTEN!  We will be hosting 
Registration on Thursday, March 1st, from 5:30-7:30pm.  
If you have a child who will be five years old by August 
1st, 2018, please plan on attending! Incoming kindergar-
ten students and parents will have the opportunity to 
meet the teachers, have questions answered, tour the 
school, and complete the registration process.  If you 
are unable to attend registration night, please call the 
school office to schedule an appointment.  The school 
office can be reached at (330) 859-2461. We are eager 
to meet all of our upcoming kindergarteners and their 
parents!  
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PTO NEWS 

KINDERGARTEN 2018-2019 

 TV PRIMARY NEWS 

In the event of adverse weather conditions, Tusky Valley will communicate delays 
and cancellations through an all-call phone message, posting on the school                   

website and postings on the following television and radio stations:                      
Channel 3, Channel 5, Channel 8,  Channel 19, WJER 1450AM, and WTUZ 

99.9FM 

February Events 
Feb 12:  TV Board of Education Mtg 7pm         
Feb 13:  PTO Meeting at TVIS  6:30pm               
Feb 14:  Ms. Jessica Librarian Day                                 
  Valentine’s Day Classroom Parties    
  2:00-2:45pm   

Feb 16:  No School                                                         
Feb 19:  No School– President’s Day                        
Feb 23: PTO Family night  6:30pm @ TVIS  
March 1:   Kindergarten Registration for 2018- 
  2019 KDG Students    5:30-7:30pm                  
March 8:  Parent Teacher Conferences 4-7pm  

 

 

WEATHER UPDATES 

From Nurse Crank….                                                           

The Mobile Dentist from Smile Care will be coming to 
TVPS on March 15th.  They provide a dental exam, 
cleaning, sealant and fluoride application fro your 

child.  More  information will be coming from Nurse 
Crank soon. 




